
August 9, 2016 
 
 
 
Leap Day Foundation 
Limassol 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
On behalf of the Cyprus Association of Cancer Patients and Friends 
(PASYKAF) we would like to thank you for the donation of one fridge to be 
used at the Rehabilitation Centre for Cancer Patients at Moniatis Village.  
                        
We are very grateful for your continuing support. Your donation 
contributes greatly to the realization of our goal to provide better quality 
of life for the cancer patients. 
 
Thank you again.  
 
 

Sincerely 

 
 
 
Spyroula Argyriou 
District Manager 
PASYKAF 
Limassol 
 
 


